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Gadfly: 

As I would expect from Tony, this article makes some really good points. 

People in non-traditional families or communal living arrangements 

should not automatically be excluded. However, I think the idea of the 

article is to allow arrangements that are long-term in nature, not 

transient ‘anyone can join our group’ arrangements for a term or a year, 

which is the norm for student housing. 

Peter Crownfield 
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